On 3aturday, July 21st, the Opechee Garden Club held their 2018 seli-
quided garden tour from 9:00 am to 3:00 pm. The day included a
delicious and beautifully presented luncheon, a boutique, plant sale, and
raffle at the Gilford Community Church. The tour featured six gardens
located in Laconia and Gilford, ranging from well established to more
recently designed and planted. Tour proceeds benefit local scholarships,
community gardens and special projects taken on by members of the
Opechee Garden Club.

LRSF Executive Director, Paulette Loughlin, visited the event at the
Church and even had a chance to purchase a couple of plants and a
beautiful ceramic birch piece from the Boutique. Congratulations to all
who worked on the eventl

Just as an FYI, the Opechee Garden Club has an event this Saturday,
August 4th which might be of interest to those in the area. It's their “Art
in Bloom," which will be held from 4pm through 7pm at the "Lakes
Gallery,” located at 135 Eastman Shore Road, Laconia. For questions,
email opecheegardenclub2012@gmail.com
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